
 
 S 

A 
 I 
N 
T 
 
 
J 
O 
S 
E 
P 
H 
 
 
C 
H 
U 
R 
C 
H 

O
ct

o
b

er
 2

0,
 2

02
4 

F
o

u
n

d
ed

 J
u

n
e 

16
, 1

92
2 

17
95

 C
o

lu
m

b
ia

 A
ve

n
u

e,
 W

ar
ri

n
g

to
n

, P
A

 1
89

76
 

MAKING CHRIST A REALITY IN THE COMMUNITY IN WHICH WE LIVE 
 

    Pastor:    Rev. Michael J. Pawelko 
 

School:    850 Euclid Avenue, Warrington 
Principal:   Mrs. Jennifer Durkin 
Religious Education:  Mrs. Danielle Staffieri 
PREP Office:   215-672-3020 
Music Director:  Mrs. Maria Lennon 

                                  mariaalennon@gmail.com 
 

WEBSITE: www.saintjosephchurch.us 
RECTORY: 215-672-3020 (9 a.m. - 4 p.m. Mon. to Fri.) 

 EMAIL: sjc18976@verizon.net     
SCHOOL: 215-343-5100 

MASS SCHEDULE:  
Mass Schedule: 
              Daily Mass (Mon.-Sat.)  8:00 a.m.  
  Saturday Vigil Mass       5:00 p.m. 
  Sunday Masses               7:30 a.m. 
                 9:30 a.m. 
                                                & 11:30 a.m. 
 

     Holy Day Masses   5:30 p.m. (eve of Holy Day) 
   8:00 a.m., 10:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. 
 

(Christmas and New Year’s have special schedules) 
      
  

CONFESSIONS: Saturdays: 3:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
                      
  
MASS FOR SHUT-INS:  
   TV - Sunday, 5:30 a.m. WPVI Channel 6,   
            Daily & Sunday, 8:00 a.m. EWTN 
     
 
BAPTISMS: Parents should make arrangements with

the Pastor at least one month before the date wanted.
Baptism is celebrated on the FIRST and THIRD
Sundays of the month at 12:30 p.m. Preparation is
held on the SECOND TUESDAY of each month,
7:30 PM, in Room 18 of the Church Building.
Godparents must be practicing the faith and present a
Letter of Eligibility from their parish. No date can be
set for baptism until parents have fulfilled these
responsibilities. 

MATRIMONY: To set a date for a wedding,
couples must make an appointment at the
Rectory at least 6 months prior to the wedding
date. Weddings can be scheduled for most
Saturdays, at 12:00 Noon or 2:00 p.m., or on
Friday afternoons. 

 
SICK CALLS: Phone the Rectory,  
                            215-672-3020. 
 
REGISTRATION: All Catholics who live

within the parish boundaries should register.
Boundaries: South of Street Road from Lower
State Rd., to Norristown Rd., to County Line,
to Blair Mill Rd., to Moreland Rd., to Maple
Ave., to Horsham Rd., to Limekiln Pike, to
Lower State Rd. & back to Street Road. 

   If you are not registered, we cannot serve you
in ways which require us to know you. Please
call the Rectory (215-672-3020.) We will
welcome you as part of our community of
faith. 

 
PARISH ACTIVITIES: Catholic Youth

Organization, PREP (Parish Religious
Education Program), Choir (Adult and
Children’s), Home & School Association,
Men’s Group, Miraculous Medal Novena and
Rosary,  Respect Life Committee, Rite of
Christian Initiation of Adults.   (Notices for
these groups are posted inside this bulletin.) 

 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com



From the Desk of Fr. Pawelko 
My Dear Parishioners, 
 Again, from the bottom of my heart, I wish to thank all who helped to make our Forty Hours a prayerful and 
beautiful celebration.  You know who you are, and you know that Jesus knows what good you have done for Him and for 
our parish. 

I do hope that many answered my call to make our Forty Hours into a mini, in-house, retreat.   
Time spent before the Blessed Sacrament is never time wasted but is, in fact, the most productive of time.  As we 

Adore the Sacred Host, Jesus looks deep into our hearts and our souls.  He then purifies our deepest longings and sanctifies 
our deepest intentions.  We become more and more like the One we Adore. 

Thankfully, we have Adoration of the Most Blessed Sacrament every Monday.  Monday Adoration begins at the 
end of morning Mass and concludes at 7:30 with the Most Holy Rosary.  So, we have that special opportunity each and 
every week to spend some quality time with the Lord of Lords and King of Kings in the Most Blessed Sacrament.   

On Tuesday, we celebrate the Feast of someone near and dear to many of us, St. John Paul II.   
One of those moments we all remember is where we were when we heard the news that St. John Paul II was shot.  

I was in 8th Grade at St. Philip Neri Grade School in East Greenville, PA on Wednesday, May 13, 1981.  We were in Mrs. 
Gerard’s English class when the principal came to the door and motioned to Mrs. Gerard to come out for a moment.  She 
came back visibly shaken and told us the news that the Pope had been shot.  She then immediately led us in prayer that he 
would be alright and that he would recover quickly. What was assuring to us is that Mrs. Gerard never seemed to doubt 
that our prayers would be answered.  Thankfully they were.  St. John Paul II would go on to be the Pope for most of my 
younger years.   

His joyful demeanor and obvious love for Jesus, for the Blessed Mother, for the Most Holy Eucharist, for our 
Catholic Faith, for life, and for us, was truly inspiring and worthy of imitation. 

His firm teaching on the Catholic Faith, on right and wrong, on good and evil, and on the serious moral issues of 
our time gave us clarity and good guidance in very confusing times. 

He now intercedes for us before the throne of God. 
I am happy to announce that we have a new image of St. John Paul II to continue to help inspire us.  The image 

was donated to our parish by a very good priest friend of mind, Reverend Monsignor Francis Beach. Monsignor Beach is 
now retired and wanted to share the image and to make sure that it has a good home. 

The image will be in the hallway next to the image of Divine Mercy. 
I have included an excerpt of St. John Paul II’s message to America which links Freedom and Truth.  He reminds 

us that True Freedom relies on the Truth that only comes from God. 
So, please, take a moment before the image, and ask St. John Paul II to reward Monsignor Beach for his generosity 

to our parish, and to continue to watch over and guide our parish, our nation, our world, and our Church to ever greater 
holiness. 

   St. Joseph, Patron of the Church, and our Patron, pray for us! 
   Fr. Michael J Pawelko, Pastor 

 
APOSTOLIC JOURNEY TO THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA AND CANADA 
 

MEETING WITH THE PRESIDENT OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA MR. RONALD REAGAN 
 

ADDRESS OF HIS HOLINESS JOHN PAUL II* 
Vizcaya Museum, Miami, Thursday, 10 September 1987 
 

Mr. President, 
 

I am grateful for the great courtesy that you extend to me by coming personally to meet me in this city of Miami. Thank you for 
this gesture of kindness and respect. 
 

On my part I cordially greet you as the elected Chief Executive of the United States of America. In addressing you I express my 
own deep respect for the constitutional structure of this democracy, which you are called to "preserve, protect and defend". In 
addressing you, Mr. President, I greet once again all the American people with their history, their achievements and their great 
possibilities of serving humanity. 
I willingly pay honor to the United States for what she has accomplished for her own people, for all those whom she has 
embraced in a cultural creativity and welcomed into an indivisible national unity, according to her own motto: E pluribus unum. 
I thank America and all Americans – those of past generations and those of the present – for their generosity to millions of their 
fellow human beings in need throughout the world. Also today, I wish to extol the blessing and gifts that America has received 
from God and cultivated, and which have become the true values of the whole American experiment in the past two centuries. 
 

For all of you this is a special hour in your history: the celebration of the Bicentennial of your Constitution. It is a time to 
recognize the meaning of that document and to reflect on important aspects of the constitutionalism that produced it. It is a time 
to recall the original American political faith with its appeal to the sovereignty of God. To celebrate the origin of the United 
States is to stress those moral and spiritual principles, those ethical concerns that influenced your Founding Fathers and have 
been incorporated into the experience of America.  (Continued on page 3) 
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From the Desk of Fr. Pawelko (continued)      
Eleven years ago, when your country was celebrating another 
great document, the Declaration of Independence, my predecessor 
Paul VI spoke to American Congressmen in Rome. His statement 
is still pertinent today: "At every turn" he said, "your Bicentennial 
speaks to you of moral principles, religious convictions, 
inalienable rights given by the Creator". And he added: "We 
earnestly hope that... this commemoration of your Bicentennial 
will constitute a rededication to those sound moral principles 
formulated by your Founding Fathers and enshrined forever in 
your history" (St. Paul VI). 
Among the many admirable values of this nation there is one that 
stands out in particular. It is freedom. The concept of freedom is 
part of the very fabric of this nation as a political community of 
free people. Freedom is a great gift, a great blessing of God. 
From the beginning of America, freedom was directed to forming 
a well-ordered society and to promoting its peaceful life. Freedom 
was channeled to the fullness of human life, to the preservation of 
human dignity and to the safeguarding of all human rights. An 
experience in ordered freedom is truly a cherished part of the 
history of this land. 
This is the freedom that America is called to live and guard and 
to transmit. She is called to exercise it in such a way that it will 
also benefit the cause of freedom in other nations and among other 
peoples. The only true freedom, the only freedom that can truly 
satisfy, is the freedom to do what we ought as human beings 
created by God according to his plan. It is the freedom to live the 
truth of what we are and who we are before God, the truth of our 
identity as children of God, as brothers and sisters in common 
humanity. That is why Jesus Christ linked truth and freedom 
together, stating solemnly: "You will know the truth and the truth 
will set you free" (John 8, 32). All people are called to recognize 
the liberating truth of the sovereignty of God over them both as 
individuals and as nations. 
The effort to guard and perfect the gift of freedom must also 
include the relentless pursuit of truth. In speaking to Americans 
on another occasion about the relationship between freedom and 
truth, I said that as a people you have a shared responsibility for 
preserving freedom and for purifying it. Like so many other things 
of great value, freedom is fragile. Saint Peter recognized this when 
he told the Christians never to use their freedom ‘as a pretext for 
evil’ (I Peter 2, 16). Any distortion of truth or dissemination of 
non-truth is an offense against freedom; any manipulation of 
public opinion, any abuse of authority or power, or, on the other 
hand, just the omission of vigilance, endangers the heritage of a 
free people. But even more important, every contribution to 
promoting truth in charity consolidates freedom and builds up 
peace. When shared responsibility for freedom is truly accepted 
by all, a great new force is set at work for the service of humanity. 
Linked to service, freedom is indeed a great gift of God to this 
nation. America needs freedom to be herself and to fulfill her 
mission in the world. At a difficult moment in the history of this 
country, a great American, Abraham Lincoln, spoke of a special 
need at that time: "that this nation under God shall have a new 
birth of freedom". A new birth of freedom is repeatedly necessary: 
freedom to exercise responsibility and generosity, freedom to 
meet the challenge of serving humanity, the freedom necessary to 
fulfill human destiny, the freedom to live by truth, to defend it 
against whatever distorts and manipulates it, the freedom to 

observe God’s law–which is the supreme standard of all human 
liberty – the freedom to live as children of God, secure and happy: 
the freedom to be America in that constitutional democracy which 
was conceived to be "one Nation under God, indivisible, with 
liberty and justice for all". 

Masses For The Week 
Saturday Oct. 19 

5:00 p.m. 
 

Kevin Keenan 
Sunday Oct. 20 

7:30 a.m. 
 

Marie Grossman 
 9:30 a.m. Catherine & John 

Dudas 
 11:30 a.m. People of the Parish 
Monday 8:00 a.m. Cecilia G.Chapman, 

39th Anniversary 
Tuesday   8:00 a.m. Adeline McNulty 
Wednesday 8:00 a.m. Egidio D’Onofrio 
Thursday 8:00 a.m. Adeline McNulty 
Friday 8:00 a.m. Adeline McNulty 
Saturday 8:00 a.m. Maxim Soria 

Oct. 26 
5:00 p.m. 

 
Theresa & Joseph 

Campellone 
Sunday Oct. 27 

7:30 a.m. 
 

Deceased members of 
the Higgins Family 

 9:30 a.m. Timothy Sean Sullivan 
 11:30 a.m. People of the Parish 

Please Pray For Those Who Are Ill: 
 

Paula Bielecki, Donna Cunningham, Paul Han, Enoch 
Kroutch, Dolores  Krysztopowicz, Irene Lennon,  
Patricia McCloskey, Dave McKay, Art McLaughlin,  
John Merritt, Moira Merritt, Gertrude Nelson,  
Michael Pham, Sarah Rank, Joseph Ranweiler, Julia 
Reese, Gino, Theresa, Dean, & Rick Romaniello, Clare 
Smith, William Sparke, Stanley Travis, III, Patricia 
True, Jack Wilhelm, Joan Winterborne, John Zerbe. 

Let us Remember and Pray for Our Dead 
Aileen Kain & Eileen Loughlin 

This Week In Our Parish 
Monday, October 21 

*Adoration – 8:30 am 
*Rosary -7:30 pm 

Wednesday, October 23 
*Children’s Choir Practice  – 5:30 – 6:45 pm 
*Adult Choir Practice – 7:30 – 9:30 pm 
*CPR class – 7:00 pm –Church Hall 

Thursday, October 24 
*Charismatic Prayer Group –7:00 pm – Church Hall 

Bulletin Submittals 
Email requests to sjc18976@verizon.net. All requests 
are subject to Pastor’s approval and space availability. 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Readings for The Week 
 

Mon:  Eph 2:1-10; Ps 100:1b-2, 3, 4ab, 4c-5; Lk 12:13-21 

Tues:  Eph 2:12-22; Ps 85:9ab-10, 11-12, 13-14; Lk 12:35-38 

Wed:  Eph 3:2-12; Is 12:2-3, 4bcd, 5-6; Lk 12:39-48 

Thurs: Eph 3:14-21; Ps 33:1-2, 4-5, 11-12, 18-19; Lk 12:49-53 

Fri:     Eph 4:1-6; Ps 24:1-2, 3-4ab, 5-6; Lk 12:54-59 

Sat:    Eph 4:7-16; Ps 122:1-2, 3-4ab, 4cd-5; Lk 13:1-9 

Sun:  Jer 31:7-9; Ps 126:1-2, 2-3, 4-5, 6; Heb 5:1-6; Mk 10:46-52 

 

Save the Date 
We are blessed to be joined 
by Kathleen McCarthy on 
Thursday, November 7, 
2024.  She is President of In 
His Sign Radio.  Kathleen is 
a published author, Catholic 
radio broadcaster and has 

been a Catholic lay evangelist for more than 40 years.  Her 
message of the Father’s merciful love, the Real Presence in 
the Holy Eucharist and the power of the Holy Spirit are 
central doctrines of the Catholic Church. 
Kathleen has been involved in healing ministry for over four 
decades.  She shares, through her gift of storytelling and 
prayer, the fire of God’s love and healing through His Word 
and His Eucharistic Heart of Mercy. 
She will be sharing her love for the Most Holy Eucharist 
with us during a Holy Hour.  The Holy Hour will conclude 
with Benediction.  All are welcome! 

 

 
  2024 2023 
 October 6 October 8 
Envelopes $  8,066.00 $  5,215.00 
Online Giving $  3,591.32 $  4,184.12 
Total $11,657.32  $  9,399.12 

 

 

World Mission Sunday 
The Church, therefore, is missionary by her very nature. She 
continues the mission of the Son and the mission of the Holy 
Spirit by proclaiming to the ends of the earth the salvation 
Christ offers those who believe in him. We are faithful to the 
nature of the Church to the degree that we love and 
sincerely promote her missionary activity. As teachers and 
pastors we are responsible for keeping alive a vibrant 
Catholic missionary spirit in the United States. 

Health and Help Ministry  
CPR classes offered at St. Joseph Church, 

October 23, 2024- 7:00 p.m. in the Church Hall 
The Family & Friends CPR Course 
teaches the lifesaving skills of adult 
Hands-Only CPR, child CPR with 
breaths, adult and child AED use, 
infant CPR and relief of choking in an 
adult, child or infant. Skills are taught 
in a dynamic group environment by 

using the AHA’s research-proven practice-while-watching 
technique, which provides students with the most hands-on 
CPR practice time possible. Family & Friends CPR is for 
people who want to learn CPR but do not need a course 
completion card in CPR for their job. This course is ideal 
for schools and students, new parents, grandparents, 
babysitters and others interested in learning how to save a 
life.  All are welcome.  *Does not include certification card* 
Donations accepted.  Proceeds will be used towards 
replacement AED and first aid supplies.  Call Jim’s CPR 
and First Aid at 267-221-0088 to sign up or ask any 
questions. 
 

Health and Help Ministry 
October is National Breast Cancer Awareness Month. 
Be Proactive about your health.  Remember to do monthly 
breast self-exams and schedule clinical breast exams and 
mammograms.  For those at average risk, have a 
mammogram every year starting at age 40.  
Reference: women’s health.gov. 
 

Treasures From Our Tradition  
 In the eyes of many, the papacy is a peculiar institution. 
Still bedecked with some of the regalia of medieval princes, 
contemporary popes have worked to define their role in 
ways that give them influence over the world both within 
and outside the Church. The trappings of royalty, never 
really a good fit for the successors of Peter, could render a 
pope distant and irrelevant. On the other hand, the tendency 
of many to think of the pope as if he were the CEO of a 
modern corporation is also inaccurate. 
 St. Gregory the Great, himself a pope, first called the 
pope “the servant of the servants of God.” He is “first 
among equals” among other bishops, who by tradition 
exercise significant authority within their own dioceses, not 
depending on the pope’s authority. This arrangement often 
puzzles those accustomed to a top-to-bottom “chain of 
command.” History has seen popes of many styles, but most 
strive to live up to Gregory’s definition. Perhaps today’s 
Gospel puts it all into the best perspective: “Whoever 
wishes to be first among you will be the slave of all.” Pray 
for the pope this week.  —Rev. James Field 
 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Pro Life Baby Bottle Campaign 

October is National Respect Life Month.   Baby 
bottles can be found in the baskets on the table in 
the hallway.  Please take a bottle, fill it with 
change, bills or checks (made payable to the 

Pro-Life Union) and return them on the weekend of 
November 2nd & 3rd.   Proceeds will be sent to the Pro Life 
Union of Greater Philadelphia. 
 

 
 

Restore: A Women’s Healing Retreat  
St. Mary of Providence Center in Elverson, PA 

Thursday Oct 31 - Sunday, Nov 3, 2024 
God longs for us to believe that we indeed are who He says 
we are: His beloved daughters, carefully created, infinitely 
loved and valued beyond measure. Through unique, 
facilitated healing encounters, we listen deeply for the Holy 
Spirit’s promptings as He reveals the memories, the 
moments, the circumstances that caused dis-integration 
within us. With Him, we will untwist distortions, renounce 
lies, expose the habitual ways we get stuck in anxiety, fear or 
overwhelm and, most importantly, open to Jesus’ Love, 
which is the true balm for our wounded hearts. Come…and 
let Him Restore you!  Retreat Leaders: Father Stephen 
DeLacy and De Yarrison of You Are Made New Ministry 
 https://youaremadenew.com/restore-womens-retreat  
Email De at de@youaremadenew.com 

Scholarship Fundraising Concert 
Monaghan Music presents All You Need is Beatles: Songs 
and Stories, performed by local musician, Bill Monaghan 
and his Mop Top Band, at Archbishop Wood High School in 
the Sophia A Friedman Auditorium, 655 York Road, 
Warminster PA 18974 on Saturday, November 2, 2024 at 
3:00 p.m. 
Suggested Donation $15, general seating, and all ages are 
welcome. All proceeds to benefit the Michael S Monaghan 
Scholarship Fund at Archbishop Wood High School. 
For more information, visit www.MonaghanMusic.com. 

 

Women’s Advent Breakfast 
Saturday, December 7, 2024 - 9:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 
Ladies, begin the Advent Season by gathering with other women 
for an inspiring talk by De Yarrison as you enjoy a hot breakfast 
buffet.  De’s talk is titled, A Personal Incarnation.  The cost is 
$45.00 per person which includes breakfast.  Brought to you by 
Mary, Mother of the Redeemer and St. Jude parishes.  Don't miss 
out on this opportunity to find some peace and inspiration during 
the holiday season!  
Speaker: De Yarrison 
Location: Grand Ballroom at Normandy Farm, 1401 Morris Rd 
Blue Bell, PA, 19422.  Register by Nov 15th   
  Visit https://www.mmredeemer.org/womens-advent-
breakfast to register and for more information.  

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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St. Joseph Church 
Parish Religious Education Program  
Mrs. Danielle Staffieri, Coordinator  
stjosephccd.warrington@yahoo.com 

215-672-3020 
Tuesdays 6:00 p.m. – 7:15 p.m. 

 
 
 
 

PREP SCHEDULE 
 

 
 

 
Tuesday, October 22  All grades in session. 
 
Tuesday, October 29  All grades in session. 
 

 
 
 
Tuesday, November 5   All grades in session. 
 
Tuesday, November 12 All grades in session. 
 
Tuesday, November 19 All grades in session. 
 
Tuesday, November 26  No classes.  Thanksgiving 
Break. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Mrs. Jennifer Durkin, Principal 
850 Euclid Avenue, Warrington, PA 18976 

215-343-5100      www.stjstr.org 

 
Last week, our school community gathered for Mass 
and for the induction of the 2024-2025 Service Corps 
officers and home room representatives. These 
students embody the core values of faith, service, 
leadership, character, and citizenship, serving as role 
models for other students and the wider community. 
Each student has demonstrated a commitment to these 
principles, and their enthusiasm is sure to inspire 
others as they embark on this important journey. 
 
As they step into their roles, I would like to 
congratulate them.  Their leadership will undoubtedly 
reflect the passion and dedication that define our 
Service Corps. I look forward to witnessing the 
positive impact their service will make throughout 
this school year. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

St. Joseph/St. Robert School does not discriminate in 
admissions or hiring based on race, color, religious 
creed, disability, ancestry, national origin, age or sex.” 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com



Parish Registration 
New parishioners are always welcome!    
Call the Parish Office Monday – Thursday to register. Help 
us keep our records updated by notifying us if you are 
moving from the Parish or have changed your address, 
phone number, email address, etc., at 215-672-3020 or 
sjc18976@verizon.net. 

 

Safe Environment Program 
 

All people who volunteer for the Archdiocese of 
Philadelphia are required to fulfill the following obligations: 
CLEARANCES: 
 PA State Police Criminal Record Check 
https://epatch.pa.gov/home 
 PA Dept. of Public Welfare Child Abuse Clearance Ck. 
https://www.compass.state.pa.us 
 Federal History Fingerprint Clearance*  
https://uenroll.identogo.com 
*ONLY if you lived outside of PA within the last 10 years 
Disclosure Statement Application for Volunteers  
CLEARANCES MUST BE RENEWED EVERY FIVE  
(5) YEARS 

 

To gain access to all of FORMED’s 
content, follow these simple steps: 
 Go to https://signup.formed.org/  
 Enter our parish’s zip code 18976 then click on St. 

Joseph 
 Enter your name and your email address 
That’s it! You’re in. Now you can get the free FORMED 
app for your phone by searching FORMED Catholic in 
your app store. 

 
 

Visit with Our Lady of Guadalupe  
“The Pilgrim Image of Our Lady of Guadalupe” is brought to 
your home by a parishioner on Sunday.  Our Lady wants to come 
and visit with you in a personal way for a whole week.  Welcome 
her with love and gratitude.  Gather each day to pray, speak to 
her about your concerns.  Empty your heart out to her then in 
silence let her fill it with her maternal love, guidance and graces 
she obtains for you.  Let her renew you in the spirit of her Son, 
Jesus Christ Our Lord and Savior.  Then on the following Sunday 
the picture of “Our Lady of Guadalupe” will be picked up and 
continue on to her next family visit.  To schedule a visit call 
Kathie Zajkowski @ 484-925-8080. 

 

Stay Informed at St. Joseph Parish 
We have adopted a new way of 
communicating with you. Evangelus is 
the new communication system for our 
parish.    If you have not received a 

message, visit eva.us/carpenter to sign-up.  You can also follow 
us on Social media and download our parish app as well. 
 

Reminder 
Please remember to make all checks for the Special and 
Second Collections payable to St. Joseph Church, not the 
individual charity.  All donations received are then 
forwarded to the appropriate organization.  

St. Joseph On-Line Giving 
Giving online is easy and allows you to set up automatic 
recurring contributions and view your complete online 
giving history from anywhere you have access to the 
Internet. Simply follow these easy steps:  
1.  Visit the church website at www.saintjosephchurch.us 
2.  Click on the [ONLINE GIVING] button          

3.  Click on the Donate button            

4. Follow the onscreen instructions to create an online 
profile and to schedule your recurring contributions. 
 

View Our Parish Supporters at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Huntingdon Valley, PA
215.947.4111

Steven C Bunting DDS
ADAM R Stefanowicz DMD

DesignerOfSmiles.com

Consider
Remembering
Your Parish in

Your Will
For further information,

 please call the parish office.
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